
PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 

MINISTRY COORDINATORS 

If you wish to become involved contact the Parish Office 250-860-6776 or: 
 

Altar Servers . . . . . . . . . . . . .Renae Clarkson  250-769-7979 

Children’s Liturgy . . . . . . . . .Kevin Kishor             250-863-4296 
Eucharistic Ministers . . . . . . Murdo & Alanet          250-717-1993 
Guardians of God’s Creation . . Alda Berneaud-daRosa      250-764-7224 
Hospital Visitation & Eucharist. .Ethel Robidoux           250-860-2101 
Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .JoAnn Young            250-764-0485 
Readers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Karen Sanesh               250-763-4618 
                       or email: karen.sanesh21@gmail.com 
Sacristans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Flo Pasutto            250-764-8716 
Security Patrol. . . . . . . . . . . . 
Ushers  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   . Gino Servedio            250-764-3182 

CLUBHOUSE DAYCARE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .250-860-4393 
CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .250-491-1088 
CURSILLO  . . . . . .  . . . . . . John or Gail Schlosser. . . . . . . . 250-764-7007 
DIOCESE OF NELSON—Catholic Pastoral Centre . . . . . . . .250-448-2725 
ELIZABETH SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-764-4333 
GRIEF TO GRACE . . .  www.GrieftoGrace.org . . . . . . . . . . .250-878-7603 
KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .250-862-8202 
PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-763-2112 
RACHEL’S VINEYARD  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-762-2273 

 

BICYCLES FOR HUMANITY . . . .Keith Germaine . . . . . . . .250-764-2942 
 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE 
  Meet second Tuesday of the month at 9:30 am 
  President: Diane Cey. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .250-868-9636  
  Membership inquiries: Benita Spencer . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-868-8608 
 

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE  . . . . . Mary Lou Johnson  . . 778-478-0620 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS     www.stcharleskoc.com 
  Meet second Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm.   
  Grand Knight: Rob Grifone . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-862-9354 
  Email: rgrifone@stcharleskoc.com 
  Last Sunday of each month—Knights Breakfast after a.m. Masses 
 

FR. PANDOSY 4TH DEGREE ASSEMBLY—Knights of Columbus 
  Inquiries . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gino Servedio. . . . . . . . 250-764-3182 
 

PRAYER TO ST. PEREGRINE 
  If you have friends or family members with cancer, add them to our        
  list, as we pray daily for them. 
  Betty - 250-868-9151  Email: heinzk@shaw.ca   or  Alice - 250-860-3541 
 

SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER . . . . .   Alice. . . . . . . . . . .  250-860-3541  
  Email: alicemccrea@shaw.ca 
 

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT de PAUL 
  Meet second and fourth Wednesday at 9:00 am. . . . . . 250-860-2536 

  Last Sunday of each month—SSVP donations 

CONTACT US: 
 

3645 Benvoulin Road, Kelowna, B.C.  V1W 4M7 

Website: www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

Pastor:  Pat Monette      
Pastor’s direct line: 778-478-6288 
 

 

Office Manager:  Marilee O’Donnell  

Office Phone: (250) 860-6776   Fax: (250) 860-0542         

Office e-mail: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 
 

Director of Ministries:  Kevin Kishor    Cell: 250-863-4296  

Email: kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca (general inquiries)  

            ubco.focus@gmail.com (Campus Ministry) 

            youth@stcharlesgarnier.ca   or  

            youngadults@stcharlesgarnier.ca 

 
 

Catechism Coordinators:  Leslie Piasentin & Carolynne Dumontet 

Email: children@stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 8:30am 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5:00pm 
Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am,  10:30am & 7:00 pm  
    Praise & Worship at 6:45 pm 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament after 8:30 am Mass every  
    First Friday of the month. 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .4:30—4:45 pm 
Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:00—8:15 am &  10:00—10:15 am 
ALSO BY APPOINTMENT 
 

BAPTISM—Baptisms take place during one of the weekend 

Masses. Our diocesan policy is to do Baptism Preparation for the first 
two children. Please contact our Director a month  in advance of 
desired date - Kevin Kishor @ kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

MARRIAGE—Please contact our Parish Office at least 6 months in 

advance for potential booking—250-860-6776 or email:  
charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

Contact our Director - Kevin Kishor—email kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca 
for Marriage Prep. 

November 9, 2014 
Dedication of the Lateran Basilica 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Jesus was speaking about the temple of his body. 
 

John 2  

CONTACT NUMBERS 



PARKING LOT SECURITY SCHEDULE 5:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

10:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

8:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

7:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

 

 

GUIDE TO GIVING 2014 YTD 2013 YTD 

   

Collections   $ 400,090 $  383,394 
Building Fund   $   82,778 $    69,738 
 
 
 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: 

 
1st Reading:  Proverbs 31:10-31 
2nd Reading:  1 Thessalonians 5:1-6 

Gospel:   Matthew 25 14-21  

MUSIC MINISTRY 

Sat.  November 15 5:00 p.m. Mike O’Donnell 

 
Sun.  November 16 

8:30 a.m. Steve Biollo 

10:30 a.m. Leon Thomas 

7:00 p.m. Frank Richter 

Sat.  November 15 5:00 p.m. John & Pat 

 
Sun.  November 16 

8:30 a.m. Rory Fader/Andrea 

10:30 a.m. Maureen & JoAnn 

7:00 p.m. Youth 

Monday  Nov. 10 8:30 am August Casorso  &  
Mary Schmidt  

Tuesday  Nov. 11 8:30 am Int. Sr. Elizabeth Lynch 

Wednesday  Nov. 12 8:30 am Jim Gray  

Thursday Nov. 13 8:30 am Int. Jean Russell 

Friday Nov. 14 8:30 am Helen Delaney  

Saturday  Nov. 15 5:00 pm Peter Mlikotic  

 

 

Sunday   

8:30 am Int. Gabi Geismayr  
 
Nov. 16 10:30 am  Albert Rampone  

7:00 pm Parishioners of 
St. Charles Garnier 

REMEMBER OUR CATHOLIC SCHOOLS! 
St. Joseph Elementary and Immaculata High provide the  
Catholic families of our parish (and many others) a superior 
Catholic educational experience for all grades K-12.   
If providing a Catholic education for your family matters,  
go to www.kelownacatholic.org for more information. 
 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS INFO. 
 

S.C.G. School Board Rep.                Rita Smith 
 
Immaculata High    250-762-2730 
St. Joseph Elementary    250-763-3371 
Our Lady of Lourdes Elementary School  250-768-9008 
Kelowna Catholic Independent Schools         250-448-2725  
               or 250-762-2905 
 
Fax: 1-866-964-3858 Website:  www.kelownacatholic.org 

PASTORAL CARE OF THE SICK 

If you are hospitalized, please be sure to identify yourself as 
Catholic when being admitted.  Family members are also 
asked to notify the parish office of shut-ins and hospitalized 
parishioners. 

READERS Ashley Periera Karen Krout 

 
 

EUCHARIST  

Fran Hooker [L] Donna Van de M. 

Adrian Van de M. MaryAnn Smithwick 

Helen Wiltzen  

Gerry Baker Eileen Baker USHERS  

Elizabeth Koller Ian MacLean 

READERS No Schedule yet Please volunteer 

EUCHARIST  Please volunteer Please volunteer 

USHERS  Please volunteer 

READERS Pat Weicker Bev McNamara 

 
 

EUCHARIST  

Irene Thomas [L] Kevin Schmidt 

Marj Lockhart Jan Leonard 

Sue Morris  

Len Pelland Bonnie Pelland USHERS  

Gino Servedio Phil Dillon 

READERS Gary Tomporowski Hal Spelliscy 

 
 

EUCHARIST  

Alda Berneaud-daRosa Bernie Schneider 

Merie Vassar Carol Jones [L] 

Marie Cameron  

Ron Beahun Walter Schredl USHERS  

John Helton Nora Helton 



PILGRIMAGE OF FAITH APPEAL 

Our Diocesan Pilgrimage of Faith Appeal is pro-
gressing well thanks to the parishioners who have 
helped us raise $ 46,360 after 5 weeks  which is 
86.0% of our Diocesan goal.   Those who have not 
yet participated can do so today.  No gift is too 

small.  If you are concerned about issues like the shortage of 
priests, youth ministry, catholic schools and capital mainte-
nance, now is your opportunity to help by supporting the ser-
vices and ministries that are assisted through the Pilgrimage of 
Faith Appeal.   
The remaining envelopes and pledge cards have been mailed 
out.  If you did not receive one please pick up a blank package 
from the ledge in the foyer and check with the Parish Office to 
ensure that you are registered. 

BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE 

3RD ANNUAL WYD INTERNATIONAL CHRISTMAS SONGFEST 

NEW VERSION OF SAFE ENVIRONMENT POLICY 

The Safe Environment Policy was   
reviewed, revamped and revised. Bishop 
John Corriveau put into effect the latest 
version of the Safe Environment Policy on 
October 7, 2014. The third version of the 
policy more clearly states what is  
required, who has to follow the policy and 
how it is implemented. And it accomplishes these things in 
fewer pages than the previous version. 
 Nearly two years ago, the previous version was published. 
Since then, the pastors, principals and safe environment coor-
dinators have been working diligently to implement the policy. 
Thank you to the many volunteers and employees who partici-
pated in the training and provided criminal record checks to 
meet the policy requirements. 
 We encourage everyone to read the new policy – even those 
people who recently read the previous version. The new policy 
can be downloaded from the Safe Environment Office page on 
the Diocesan web site: 
·       Visit www.nelsondiocese.org 
·       Click the ‘Safe Environment Office’ box on the bottom of 
the home page 
 All of us need to be aware of the potential for abuse and the 
preventive measures being taken in the Diocese; the more 
people are aware of warning signs, the less likely it is for abus-
ers to succeed. The Safe Environment Policy and training is 
about building a culture in our church and restoring trust in the 
church. The more people who understand the policy, the more 
we are united in creating a safe environment. 
 If you have any questions about the new policy, please contact 
your Safe Environment Coordinator—Kevin Kishor. 

PASTORAL CARE VISITATION WORKSHOP 

The Good Samaritan Society will give a 10 hour workshop on 
Pastoral Care Visitation at St. Charles Garnier Parish.  Dates 
are Friday, November 14th from 6pm-9pm, and Saturday, Nov. 
15th from 8am-4pm. 
Pope Francis recently said: “The utmost serious of evils that 
afflict the world these days are. . . .the loneliness of the old.” 
Recent research shows the same; what really brings it home is 
that Kelowna has the highest percentage of retired people of 
all cities in Canada!  Please see poster and brochures in foyer. 

VOCATION LIVE-IN 

On the weekend of November 14 - 16, there will be a Vocation 
Live-In for boys or young men interested in the priesthood or 
the consecrated life, at the Seminary of Christ the King,       
Mission, BC. For more information call 604-826-8715.  

Our book of remembrance is in the 
Church entrance.  All names of      
deceased family or friends will be  
included in the Prayers of the Faithful 
at all Masses throughout the month 
of November. 

LADIES ADVENT REFLECTION 

All ladies are invited to an Advent reflection given by Sylvester 
Ibekwe, a seminarian for our diocese who comes to us from 
Nigeria.  It will be held at St. Pius X Parish on Monday, Decem-
ber 1st beginning at 9:00 am.  Lunch will be provided at a cost 
of $5.00. 

Back by popular demand!  SAT., DEC. 6, 1-3 PM, St. Pius X 
Church, 1077 Fuller Ave (at Gordon), Kelowna. Come enjoy 
spiritual Christmas music, sung in different languages, per-
formed by talented locals from Peachland to Winfield, includ-
ing a priest & a seminarian :)  Featuring the VISUAL SOUND 
Handbell Ensemble.  Our Yuletide Café will be open for sea-
sonal goodies.  Entrance by donation.  All proceeds to World 
Youth Day 2016 in Kraków, Poland.  Bring your family, friends 
& neighbours. Info:  Christine @ 250-768-0284.  

Bishop John will celebrate Mass in Italian Wednesday, 
December 10th @ 5:30 pm at St. Charles Garnier.   
Pot-Luck supper will follow in the parish hall.  For more 
information call Gino Servedio 250-764-3182. 

ITALIAN MASS 

http://www.nelsondiocese.org/
tel:604.826.8715
tel:250-768-0284


MAYAN AFRICAN CHARITY HOUSE FUNDRAISER PEOPLE OF FAITH CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP 

We will not be meeting November 11th, 2014. 
We will resume our regular schedule on the 18th of November. 
Come join us as we Praise and Worship our Awesome God to-
gether. 
“Let everything that has breath praise the Lord. Praise the 
Lord!” Psalm 150:6 
Tuesday evenings at Charity Hall (I. C. C. Parish), at 7:00 pm. 
God Bless you all! 
For more information please call Piera 250-762-6150 

Myan African Charity House will hold its annual fund raiser 
on Sunday Nov. 16th in the St. Pius X parish hall from 2:00 
to 4:00 pm. The theme is “Hats On to Raising the Roof” so the 
ladies are asked to wear hats.  Be creative just for fun and 
prizes will be awarded. We will be having a national dress fash-
ion show so you can appreciate how ladies in other parts of 
the world dress. Games and books too.  Tick-
ets are $15.00 so hope many of you will join 
us and enjoy tea/coffee and a dessert. Call 
Lorie at 250 860 7068 for tickets and/or find 
them at Loaves and Fishes Store. 
All funds are going to our proposed kindergar-
ten school building in Tanzania. Come and 
bring all your friends. 
The wilder the hat the merrier it will be. 

VOICES OF WOMEN 

The next Voices of Women presentation will be 
on November 21st.  Maureen Wild, SC will present 
two sessions on Hildegard of Bingen on November 
21, start time is 7:00 pm and on November 22, start 

time is 9:30 am at St. Charles Garnier parish.  For further infor-
mation, call the Office of Faith Formation at 250-448-2725. 

ST. THERESA’S 85TH ANNUAL TURKEY SUPPER 

The supper will be held on Tuesday, 
November 11th, 2014 at 4:30 pm at 
St. Theresa’s Parish, 750 Rutland 
Road North. 
Cost is: $15 per Adult; $10 for   
Student; Children (under age 6) $5; 
and Immediate Family Rate is $35.  
Please join us.   All are welcome. 

SHEKINAH 40TH ANNIVERSARY 

Shekinah Charismatic Prayer Group 
Invites You to Join the Celebration Of Their 40 Yr. Anniversary 
22 NOVEMBER, 2014 
ST. JOHN VIANNEY CATHOLIC CHURCH 
361 WADE AVE. West,   
PENTICTON 
10 AM – 3PM 
Mass, Lunch and Entertainment provided. 
R.S.V.P. bkbarry@shaw.ca or leave message @250 809 2524 
If you are unable to attend in person and wish to send      
greetings or messages they will be read at the event. 

ICC DINNER DANCE 

Ladies, gather your sisters, mothers, and girlfriends for an eve-
ning of shopping, refreshments and tapas at the     

5th annual Ladies' Night Out on Wednesday,  
November 19 from 6-9pm 

at Immaculate Conception Parish Hall (839 Sutherland Ave.). 
There will be 35 fantastic vendors featuring local handcrafted 
gifts, food items, Christmas gift ideas, and more. Babysitting 
will be available for those who need it. Tickets are $5.00 
each plus a food bank donation for the St. Vincent de Paul  
Society and can be purchased at St. Joseph Elementary School, 
Immaculata Regional High School or at the door. 
 

KATERI GROUP HIKE 

 Kateri  Group Hike is going to the Mission Creek Greenway on 
November 11th to take in the autumnal beauty of the ever 
changing forest and waterway.  Everyone is welcome.  Hike is 
about 2—3 hours depending on the group.  Hike difficulty 
level: EASY.  Meet at the ICC parking lot at 2:30 pm for carpool-
ing.  Also, for those interested, partake of the fabulous, Annual 
St., Theresa’s Turkey Dinner afterwards.  For more info phone 
250-868-8071. 

Friday, November 28 at Immaculate Concep-
tion Parish Centre.  Turkey Dinner and dancing 
to The Dance Band.  Tickets are $25 and are 
available at ICC Office or Loaves and Fishes 
Book Store. 

No matter what shape your gift takes…. 
Bequests  and Wills, Life Insurance, RRSP’s/RRIF’s 
Real estate, Land, Public securities, Stock Annuities 
Cash, gifts in kind, Remainder Trusts 
There are many important ways to leave a legacy 
to your Church and your Faith.  Let us help you…. 

 
Office of Planned Giving 

Diocese of Nelson 
Catholic Pastoral Centre 

3665 Benvoulin Road,  
Kelowna, BC   V1W 4M7 

250-448-2725 
plannedgiving@nelsondiocese.org 

www.nelsondiocese.org 

http://4.pm/
tel:250%20860%207068
tel:250-448-2725
mailto:bkbarry@shaw.ca
tel:250%20809%202524


THANK YOU FROM INN FROM THE COLD 

Dear St. Charles Garnier Parish, 
Inn From the Cold—Kelowna would like to extend our greatest 
thanks for all your support with the Chandler Street Housing 
Program.  It has been a long journey with many hurdles but we 
are very proud to announce that the house is officially open 
and it would not have been possible without the continued 
support of the community.  Chandler Street Housing Program 
will now be able to provide a permanent housing for 8 home-
less men from Kelowna. 
We would personally like to acknowledge and thank you for all 
your help coordinating donations on our behalf.  We are so 
overwhelmed and overjoyed by the generosity of our commu-
nity and it truly helped us to turn this house into a home for 
these men! 
With much gratitude and thanks, 
 

DEVELOPMENT & PEACE 

YOUNG ADULT ADVENT RETREAT 

KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE 

Increasing corporate control of seeds is diminishing the earth’s biodi-

versity and making it difficult for small scale farmers to have access to 

seeds.  Already the world has lost almost 75% of crop varieties.  In 

North America, we’ve lost 90% of our fruit and vegetable varieties 

over the past century. 

 

Sow Much Love.  Watch for more info, and then sign the coming  

Development & Peace Petition to Parliament in your Parish. 

Public Announcement: The Kelowna Right to Life Society will 
be holding their Annual General Meeting on Thursday, Novem-
ber 13th at 7:30 pm in the Blue Room at ICC Parish 
on Sutherland Avenue inKelowna.  Theresa White, Director of 
the Okanagan Valley Pregnancy Care Centre and Phil Collins, 
Senior Pastor at Willow Park Church, will be special guest pre-
senters during the meeting. In addition, The Society is seeking 
dedicated pro life individuals to sit on our Board of Directors 
and help us promote the pro life cause for 2015. If you would 
like to stand for election for the Board of Directors, please con-
tact Marlon at 250 870-4103 before the meeting.  

CWL NEWS 

Next General Meeting will take place on Monday, November 
the 10th @ 9:30 am. 
PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE FROM TUESDAY TO MONDAY,  
due to Remembrance Day.   
Mr. David Gatzke, manager at Kelowna Memorial Park Ceme-
tery will be our special guest speaker, please come and enjoy a 
slide presentation of some of the fascinating history of 
Kelowna’s cemeteries. 
 

Stay Informed: 
Ever wondered what other CWL Councils are doing across the 
Country? 
Check out the on-line e-newsletter published on the 15th of 
every month @ www.cwl.ca/enewsletter  or try  
http://cwl.ca/wp-content/uploads/2014/10/October-Be-League.pdf 

and read all about our very own St. Charles Cradle in the Octo-
ber issue! 
.   
A Reminder:  
If you have not already done so –please renew your 2015 
Membership 
Fees remain @ $30 – contact Benita Spencer for details @  
250-868-8608 

tel:250%20870-4103
http://www.cwl.ca/enesletter


Would you like to be contacted by one of our parish groups? 
 

CWL        Music      
Knights of Columbus    Reader    
St. Vincent de Paul      Eucharistic Minister              
R.C.I.A.           Usher  
Sacristan (Set up for Mass)   Altar Servers        
  

Would you like to pick up Sunday Offertory Envelopes from the 

ledge in the foyer next week?         Yes No  
 

The label will have your name on it, the number identifies you and a 
tax receipt will be sent to you at the address that you  registered with.        



WELCOME NEW PARISHIONERS!        
Please complete this form and leave it in the collection basket or at the Parish Office.  

  

Name:______________________________________________________       New Parishioner:      Information Change:  

Address: ___________________________________________________________________ Postal Code: __________________ 

Phone: ______________________________________________  Email: _____________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You may also register on-line @ www.stcharlesgarnier.ca  
where you can  sign up for the bulletin to be emailed to you each week. 

Please remember: 
 

OUR CHURCH IS A 

SCENT-FREE ZONE! 
 

Avoid wearing perfume,   
after-shave or heavily scented   
personal care products 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING ITEMS TO BE INCLUDED IN THE BULLETIN IS THURSDAY NOON. 

FILIPINO MASS—will be held the first Sunday of the month 

at St. Theresa’s Church starting at 5:30 pm.  The mass is fol-
lowed by a pot luck dinner. 

Perpetual Adoration Chapel Group at ICC would like to request anyone 
who will be willing to spend at least one hour a week in our 
Adoration Chapel to please call Betty Chipeur at 250-860-
6444.  We need more people who are willing and generous 

for night time Adoration from 8:00 pm to 6:00 am. 

PERPETUAL ADORATION 

FAIR TRADE GOODS 

POLISH ROSARY—First Friday of each month immediately 

after 5:15pm mass in Immaculate Conception Church.  Contact 
Grazyna Kuliga 250-861-6577 or Aleksandra Nowak  250-764-
1826. 

FREEDOM’S DOOR 

Ongoing Needs 

Freedom’s Door relies heavily on donations from the community to 
provide the necessities of life for our residents.  We are a registered 
charity and as such can issue tax-deductible receipts for most dona-
tions.  Below is a list of some of the items that we are regularly in 
need of.  If you are able to donate any of these items please contact 
our Administration office to arrange pick up or drop off of items. 
Razors & Shaving Cream Food Staple Items 
Single Bed Sheets  Pillows & Pillow Cases 
Towels (bath, hand, face, dish)  Clothes hangers 
Men’s Clothing in good condition  Socks  
Nail Clippers (new) All Bathroom toiletries  
Single Beds Coffee Makers  
Washer/Dryer Tools 
Alarm Clocks 
Cups, Glasses, Plates, Bowls, Cutlery  
Volunteering 
If you have time to offer mentoring with our guys or you would like to 
volunteer in our kitchen, if you have a particular trade or skill that 
Freedom’s Door would normally have to pay for when needing reno-
vations or repairs to our facility (IE: plumbing, electrical) and would 
like to donate your time, this would help us by reducing labor costs 
for building upkeep.  To volunteer or obtain more information please 
call us and we would be happy to arrange a tour of the building and 
discuss our needs.  
Contact Info: 250-717-0472 or email freedomsdoor@shaw.ca 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BREAKFASTS 
MONTHLY SCHEDULE—September through June 

First Sunday of the Month 
Immaculate Conception Church       
and  

St. Theresa Parish 

Second Sunday of the Month 

St. Pius X Parish 

Third Sunday of the Month 

Our Lady of Lourdes Parish 
Last Sunday of the Month 

St. Charles Garnier Parish 

 

 
 
But do not give in to discouragement and do not lose hope. Try 
rather to understand what happened and face it honestly. If you 
have not already done so, give yourselves over with humility 
and trust to repentance. 

Saint John Paul II, Evangelium Vitae, No. 99 
 

Let us walk with you on a Rachel’s Vineyard™ Retreat and help 
you discover a renewed trust and hope in God who loves you 
intensely.  

 
Abortion AfterCare-Healing / The Rachel Ministries   

250-762-2273  rv.kelowna@hotmail.com 

Will be on sale the first Sunday of each month.  Please 
sign up for membership in Development and Peace at 
the same time. 

  

tel:250-861-6577
tel:250%20765%201826
tel:250%20765%201826
mailto:freedomsdoor@shaw.ca
mailto:rv.kelowna@hotmail.com

